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In order for the Board of Education policies to remain current, it is necessary for ​individual policies to be                   
reviewed every ​two ​three ​years. Board Policies shall be published to the District website within 30 days. 
 
Therefore, the Board of Education directs the Policy Committee and District Administrator ​to review the               
policies of the board and submit recommendations for action to the Board of Education at a regular Board                  
meeting. 
 
 
 


